
ANNOUNCEMENT – 28 July 2022 

Hon. Members, 

I have checked the records of the proceedings following the 

point of order raised by Hon. Assirvaden at the sitting of 

Tuesday 26 July 2022.  It cannot be ascertained whether  

Hon. Nuckcheddy uttered the word complained of.  However, 

Hon Nuckcheddy stated that he did utter the word “kloun”. 

Hon. Members, 

I rule that the utterance of the word “kloun” to the address of 

a Hon. Member is unparliamentary and I invite  

Hon. Nuckcheddy to kindly withdraw same. 

I thank you. 


